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If you would like to order school 

photographs your order must be 

returned to school by  

Wednesday 7
th

 December at the 

latest.  Any orders received after this 

time will not be processed. 

Don’t forget it is the Christmas Fair on 

Wednesday 7
th
 December at 1pm. 

Children should come to school wearing 

their own clothes with a festive 

Christmas jumper!  Please collect your 

children from their classrooms at 1pm.  

Children who are not collected will not 

be allowed to attend the fair.  Please 

come along and support us on what is 

always a brilliant afternoon. 

 

A reminder of the important dates for your diary. 

Wednesday 7
th
 December 1pm – Christmas Fair (don’t forget to wear your own clothes with a 

Christmas jumper to school that day!) 

Thursday 8
th
 December 2.15pm – 2

nd
 Advent Liturgy 

Wednesday 14
th
 December – Christmas Dinner Day 

Thursday 15
th
 December 9.30am – Y4, Y5 &Y6 Christmas Performance 

Thursday 15
th
 December 12-1pm - Carol Singing at Eldon Square for Marie Curie 

Thursday 15
th
 December 2.15pm – 3

rd
 Advent Liturgy 

Monday 19
th
 December – Christmas Party Day (wear your best party clothes to school!) 

Monday 19
th
 December 7pm – Carols by Candlelight at St Mary’s Cathedral 

Tuesday 20
th
 December 9.30am – EYFS Wriggly Nativity 

Wednesday 21
st
 December 9.30am – Y1, Y2 &Y3 Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 21
st
 December 2.15pm – 4

th
 Advent Liturgy 

 Thursday 22
nd

 December 9.30am – Achievement Assembly 

Thursday 22
nd

 December 1pm – School Panto Company performing Aladdin 

Thursday 22
nd

 December – Last Day of School! 

The school yard will be opened for parking approx. 15 minutes before each mass/performance. 

 

 

Please remember that children attending 

Breakfast Club or any other early morning 

clubs should enter school via the hall door in 

the yard.  Please do not enter school via 

reception. Thank you.  

Please remember Nursery will be 

CLOSED for the afternoon on 

Wednesday 7
th
 December due to the 

Christmas Fair. 

 


